
Sorry folks, the notes from January’s council are missing, presently presumed overwritten.   

In order to enable the subsequent notes to be uploaded this place holder document has been 

created.  

My apologies for the inconvenience, all efforts will be made to recover the missing document. 

 

Best Regards,  

Lachlahn Dunbar.   

 

 


